
 

WELCOME FROM THE CHAIR OF GOVERNORS 

 

On behalf of the Governors of Christ Church Primary 

School, I would like to offer you a very warm welcome to 

our school.  

Christ Church as a welcoming and nurturing school 

offering opportunities for children to grow and develop 

through Christian values.  All members of our school are 

supported to Reach for the Stars – Living Life in All its 

Fullness. John 10:10 

I would like to thank Linsley De La Hunt as outgoing chair, for her service and commitment to Christ 

Church Primary School for many years, including eight years as Chair of Governors. Fortunately, 

Linsley will continue to support school as she remains a valuable member of the governing body.  

The governors work very closely with the Headteacher, Senior Leadership Team and teaching staff in 

the development of a strategic plan which enables pupils to achieve as well as they possibly can 

while developing spiritually, socially and as confident citizen of the future. 

I look forward to supporting the children and staff of Christ Church Primary School. 

Jane McFadyen 

 


